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Hon. Bertram E. Packard 
Commissioner of Education 
state House 
Augusta, Maine 

Dear Sir: 

January 3, 1933 

You inquire whether the legislature could 
repeal or modify the statute under which unions of 
towns have employed school _superintendents for terms 
of office of more than one year. In my opinion it· 
would be doubtful whether by such legislation 
existing contracts of this sort could be modified to 
the detriment of the superintendents. 

very truly yours, 

Attorney General 

CFR H 


